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September 9th, 2009

To whom it may concern,

I operate a chiropractic clinic in Jupiter, Florida.  Over the course of the summer, several of my patients began 
complaining about sneezing and allergy flare ups when they were at my office.  

I contacted Triatomic Environmental who visited my office to investigate.  They evaluated my office’s air quality with 
an Air Advice indoor air quality monitor and found my office contained high levels of volatile organic contaminants 
(VOCS , about 500 parts per million) and high levels of airborne particulates.  They informed me that these two 
contaminants can cause such effects as allergic sensitization or asthmatic symptoms.

They suggested that the best remedy for this issue was to install their Fresh-Aire APCO system into the central 
air system that is designed to address indoor VOC’s and odors with a remote second UV lamp option to address 
potential mold growth in the air handler.  Triatomic suggested a local contractor to install the Fresh-Aire UV product 
and they returned after two weeks of its operation to once again collect indoor air quality data with the Air Advice 
monitor.

After two weeks operation it was found that APCO successfully reduced the VOC’s  to non-detectible levels.  My 
patients, even without knowing about the APCO installation, have commented that they noticed a considerable 
difference in the indoor air quality in my office.  

Of equal or greater significance, the guys at Triatomic, and their recommended contractor 
showed up on time,  did their  work in a professional manner (which doesn’t always  happen), and left the office as 
clean as they found it.

I commend them for a job well done, and would recommend  them to you.   

Sincerely,

Dr. Jack Epter


